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In this issue:

UDRAW

University of Delaware’s Research
Apprenticeship Work-Study
(UDRAW) allows eligible students
to use federal work-study funds in
order to gain research experiences
at the University of Delaware.

UDRAW is for work-study eligible
students only.

Welcome Back!
Welcome back, everyone! We hope you had a restful and
rejuvenating winter break. As we dive into the spring
semester, we’re excited to continue supporting your
research journeys and can’t wait to see all the innovative
ideas and projects you’ll bring to life this semester!

Available UDRAW research
projects for Fall 2024 AND more
info about UDRAW can be found:
CLICK HERE

The Summer Scholars Program allows
undergraduates to conduct independent
research or creative work with faculty
guidance. Participants work full-time for
ten weeks in the summer, receiving a
$4,000 stipend. Applicants must propose
their own research project.

We are accepting applications until March
3rd, 2025 at 11:59pm. 

For more information: CLICK HERE

Summer Scholars

Socials:

2025

Call for Articles
If you are a student who has participated in one of our
programs and are featured in an article or journal that
you would like us to share, please email
katfeld@udel.edu. We would be happy to feature your
achievements in our newsletter and/or instagram! 

Spring 2025 Research
Projects are available now!

The Summer Scholars Application
is now open!

mailto:katfeld@udel.edu
https://www.instagram.com/undergradresearchud/
https://www.urp.udel.edu/
https://www.urp.udel.edu/udraw/
https://www.urp.udel.edu/summer-programs/summer-scholars/


“The AAS conference provided me with the opportunity to explore other areas in
astrophysics and immerse myself in others’ research. I was able to present my research on
pulsating hydrogen atmosphere white dwarfs to a larger audience. I met new researchers
and connected with a graduate professor at a university to which I applied to a PhD
program. I collected multiple fliers to distribute to the Society of Physics Students, of
which I’m the vice president. Overall, this experience left me more confident in my work as
an undergraduate researcher and expanded my network.”

-Millie Dill
Current Senior Thesis student

Join us for the Winter Showcase on February 19th in the Reading Room at Morris Library!
It was originally supposed to be held on February 12th, but due to the University’s closure,
we have rescheduled it to February 19th. 

We are excited to partner with the UD Library, Museum, and Press for this special event.
Students from the 2025 Winter Fellows program will be presenting their research, and we
encourage you to come out and support our talented fellows. 

Winter Showcase
Showcase for Undergraduate Research, Scholarly and Creative Works

Student Travel Award
The Undergraduate Research Program funded Millie Dill, a current Senior Thesis student, to
go to the American Astronomical Society Conference in National Harbor, Maryland.

About Millie’s experience: 

If you have any questions about undergraduate research, want to talk
through a research idea, or need any help at all you can always set up an
appointment with our office. Fill out an appointment request through

the following link and Katherine will reach out to you: HERE

Meet with Us!

https://www.urp.udel.edu/schedule-an-appointment/

